
 
20th September 2024  
 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
This week we celebrated ONE WHOLE YEAR of Albright Plus, our Key stage 1 - 3 school in West Bromwich. 
The year has flown by (it completely took me by surprise that it had been a year!) 
We are so proud of our Plus setting - it offers a therapeutic curriculum and has already proven to be a real 
lifeline for children struggling to access their mainstream school. Pupils there have participated in so many 
wonderful opportunities, including creating a new garden, growing all types of vegetables and herbs, 
tasting a variety of foods in the onsite kitchen, helping design a 
calming and peaceful library space all the children love to use 
and using the soft play room for yoga and gymnastics. We have 
also been able to take our Albright main site pupils there to see 
the Animal Man and Plus pupils joined Albright for lots of 
activities and trips over the summer term. It has been the 
perfect addition to our school and we are so proud of the offer 
there. I wanted to take the opportunity to thank the Plus team 
for their hard work in establishing such a successful school from 
scratch - it has been a real learning curve and an incredible 
journey and we are excited to see how Plus grows! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
This week all forms were judged on their September competition... To create a personalised Form 
Noticeboard. The entrants were of such a high standard Mr Downey had to enlist the help of Mrs Bennett 
from the office, to judge the winners. The results are in… first place Windsor 3, second place Windsor 3, 
and third place Churchill 3. 



                                                                     

 
 
 
      
  
          

 

 
Well done to them! 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Mrs Hazelwood 

Winner – Windsor 3 

2nd Place Windsor 1 

3rd Place Windsor 1 


